
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
How would my child benefit from attending the Freedom Area School District Cyber 
Program? 
In the Freedom Area School District Cyber Program, your child will remain a Freedom student 
with the capability of choosing the program of study that works best for them. This means that 
your child can blend traditional school with cyber classes or be a full-time cyber student working 
at home or at school. Most importantly, your child will graduate with a Freedom High School 
diploma. 
  

  
Is there a cost to attend Freedom Area School District Cyber Program? 
No. As a public school, Freedom students can attend cyber classes completely free of charge 
during the school year. 
  
How do I enroll my student in the Freedom Area School District Cyber Program? 
Students can enroll by completing the online application found on our website. 
  
Will there be opportunities for social activities for my student in the Freedom Area 
School District Cyber Program? 
Since all cyber students are enrolled in the Freedom Area School District, they have the ability 
to join any clubs or activities offered in our schools. 
 

 


